
 

 

2nd May 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Hindu Temple Visit 
 

This half term we will continue our learning in RE about sacred places by visiting a local Hindu 

temple. We will then be comparing this with our visit to the church, which took place earlier in 

the term. We will be visiting the temple on Wilbraham Road, and all three Year 1 classes will go 

on the afternoon of Thursday 11th May. 

 

We will be getting the bus to the temple, and then walking back to school. The cost of the bus 

fare will be covered by the money we raised at the Year 1 art gallery last term. The children will 

have lunch in school as normal on the day, and we will be back in time for the end of the 

school day. 

 

If you are available to help accompany the children to and from the temple please speak to 

your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Jo Crolla and Laura Thomas 

Year 1 Teachers 

 


